
Town of New Denmark 

Change in Monthly Town Board Meeting: 

FEBRUARY 4, 2013 @ 7:00 pm 
 

MONTHLY TOWN BOARD MEETING:  Notice is hereby given that the regular monthly 

meeting for the Town of New Denmark has been rescheduled from February11, 2013 to 

February  4, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.   All future monthly Town Board meetings will be held on the 

second Monday of the month unless otherwise noted. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Michelle Wallerius, Clerk 

 

 

 

Posted and Published: January 31, 2013 

By Michelle Wallerius, Clerk 

 

 


